
  

To Whom it May Concern, 

To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Re: Trowbridge Park – Development of Inclusive Outdoor Sporting Facility 
 
Please accept this letter as an indication of in-principle support from Wiltshire Council’s Sports 
Development team for the above named project.  
 
A key target for Wiltshire Council is to increase the number of Wiltshire residents participating in 
sport or physical activity through increasing the number of sport participation opportunities for all 
residents, with a focus on ensuring that sport is accessible for all.  
 
The planned development of the above mentioned new facilities will enable us to offer further 
quality opportunities to targeted groups who face barriers to participation.  Wiltshire Council will 
support and work in partnership with Active Trowbridge (Trowbridge Town Council) through our 
StreetGames, This Girl Can and Disability Sports programmes ensuring that new facilities are put 
to good use. 
 
Active Trowbridge are a long term key partner of Wiltshire Councils sports development service 
and we are happy to support the facility development and associated development plan along with 
other wider partners. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Pritchard 
Sports Development Manager 
 
Direct line: 01249 706452 
Email: paul.pritchard@wiltshire.gov.uk 

 

26th September 2016 Paul Pritchard 
Sports & Physical Activity Team  

Bourne Hill 
Salisbury 
Wiltshire 
SP1 3UZ 


